
 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As per the state government notification, the School is reopening on Monday, February 8, 2021 for 
Classes IX & XI from 8.30 am to 10.30 am.  
 

 All Government stated SOP’s for school reopening strictly adhered to and specified guidelines 
stringently followed, both for day scholars and hostel students. 

 

 Students should bring their own water bottle, face mask and hand sanitizer. 

 Transport as per Govt. Guidelines; 
 

I. Those who are availing the school transport, for them the buses will ply as per schedule. 

 

II. Class IX students availing own transport will enter and exit through Gate No: 3. 

 

III. Class XI students availing own transport will enter and exit through Gate No: 4. 
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